
           
 

Summer Newsletter 2016 
Welcome to the summer edition of our Newsletter.  We are looking forward to some warm 
sunny days, as we will be arranging events and activities throughout the summer months! 

Dates are to be confirmed, but please keep a note of the following events in your diary: 

• We are planning a day at the races!  As the weather can be a little unpredictable, 
please provide some head wear for your loved ones to keep them warm.  We will be 
having bubbly and a little flutter on the horses, so look out for more details in 
Reception.  Provisionally we are looking at the end of July / beginning of August. 

• Our annual garden party will be held in August with entertainment and refreshments in 
the garden.  There is always a good turnout, so we look forward to seeing you there. 

Recently we celebrated the Queens 90th birthday with an indoor street party, as the 
weather was not too kind to us.  Now in June and July the residents and staff will be 
cheering on the lads during Euro 2016…Come on England!! 

We have arranged regular visits from the ice cream van as a special treat for our residents 
during the Summer months, and we are also hosting a clothing party soon (please keep an eye 
out for posters around the home)…so as you can tell there is quite a lot on to keep residents 
active and entertained over the coming months! 

In the next few weeks there will be updated admission agreements for you to read and sign.  
There are a few slight changes that you need to be aware of, so please ask a member of the 
team for your copy.  We would appreciate if you can return a signed copy back to Mandy or 
Becky at your earliest convenience. 

On a separate note, with holiday season fast approaching, can you kindly inform staff if you 
are away and provide us with alternative contact details.  We try not to contact families 
whilst on holiday, however we do need contact numbers in case of an emergency. 

Last but not least, thank you for your support to us all here at The Lodge.  We hope it will 
continue throughout the year. 

Best wishes from all of The Team 


